केवल मूल्यांकन हेतु										
	PAPER CODE 7 0 2 1									
	STUDENT CO	DDE								
				,						
1A	1B3	2E	4B	5A3	5b3c	:	12			
1B	184	3A	4C	5B1a	6		13			
1C	1B5	3B	4D	5B1b	7		14			
1D	2A	3C	4E1	5B1c	8		15			
1E	2B	3D	4E2	5B2	9					
1B1	2C	3E	5A1	5B3a	10					
1B2	2D	4A	5A2	5B3b	11		тот	AL		
केन्द्राध	केन्द्राध्यक्ष हस्ताक्षर									
हस्ताक्षर एवं सील मूल्यांकनकर्त्ता										
दिनांक : दिनांक :										

State Level Assessment (SLA) Session -2018-19 Class - 7 Subject- English

1 lm	e : 2.30	u nrs.	•				10	tai Ma	rks : 100
Roll	No. (I	n figu	re)	• • • • • • • •		(In wo	rds)	•••••	•••••
Nam	ne of S	tuden	t		Name o	of Scho	ool	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	••••••
Sign	ature	of Inv	igilator	•••••	Signa	iture o	of Valuer	• • • • • • • • •	•••••
Obta	ained I	Marks	s in figures	•••••	Obtaiı	ned M	arks in wo	rds	••••••
Q.1	(A)	Cho	ose the corr	ect alt	ernative.			(1×	5= 5)
	i.	A w	ord which rh	ymes v	with the word	l 'chair	' is		
		(a)	bear	(b)	beer	(c)	chain	(d)	coin
	ii.	Gran	ndmother is a	ı <u>kind</u> l	ady. Everyor	ne likes	s her for he	r	•••••
		(a)	kindly	(b)	kindness	(c)	kindful	(d) un	kindness
	iii.	He s	aid to the sh	opkeep	er, "Give me	: a	of bana	nas."	
		(a)	twelve	(b)	twelfth	(c)	dozen	(d)	decade
	iv.	'Peo	ple bought h	er coll	ages.' can be	writte	n as 'Her co	ollages	
		by p	eople.'						
		(a) is	s bought	(b) v	vas bought	(c) v	vere bought	t (d)h	nas ought
	V.	God	tl	ne worl	d.				
		(a)	creating	(b)	created	(c)	create	(d)	creation

	(B)	Writ	e True or False for the given sentences.	$(1\times5=5)$
		(i)	Tom always hated to bring water from the town pr	ump
		(ii)	Mother Teresa is known as 'The Angel of Mercy'.	
		(iii)	The hair of the tree is its flowers.	
		(iv)	A small area of still water is known as river.	
		(v)	Chitrakut waterfall is situated at Dongargarh.	
Q.2	Fill i	n the k	olanks.	(2×5=10)
	(i)		was behind Bobby Pearce.	
	(ii)	The e	expo was held at Nehru Art Gallery at	
	(iii)	When	n an area receives lesser rainfall than normal level,	
		happe	ens.	
	(iv)	The g	girl was sitting down the stairs.	
	(v)		lives intimately with the tree.	
Q.3	Do as	s direc	eted.	(2×5=10)
	(i)	Punc	tuate the sentence.	
		you a	are so right said arun	
	Ans.			

(ii)	Change into indirect speech.
	Mother replied, "I love the people of Kolkata."
Ans.	
(iii)	Rewrite the sentence in past continuous tense form.
	Rita sang a beautiful song.
Ans.	
(iv)	Write a sentence starting with 'If', using the following phrases.
	you run fast win the race.
Ans.	
(v)	Fill in the blanks with the word formed from the underlined word.
	"Be <u>careful</u> , you must do it"
Ans.	
Read	the given passage carefully and answer the questions that follow.
	(2×5=10)
	A flood agours when water flows or rises above its normal level l

A flood occurs when water flows or rises above its normal level. It can be caused by heavy rainfall, high tide with a storm or melting snow flowing into the river. The Ganga and Brahmaputra rivers cause the largest flood in India. Other areas in the west, east and south are also attacked by

Q.4

How does a flood occur? (i) Write two things that can cause a flood? (ii) From the passage find words which are opposite in meaning to the (iii) words - 'light' and 'low' Ans. -----(iv) Collapse of a dam and can result in (Fill in the blanks) Choose the correct alternative by putting a tick (\checkmark) mark. (v) Ganga is situated in north/south India. (a) (b) Floods can be formed by flowing/melting snow.

Q.5 Read the given notice and answer the questions that follow.

floods. Floods are the results of soil erosion, the

collapse of a dam.

Durgawati Shaskiya Middle School Mudpar Bilaspur

3rd March 2019

Notice Drawing Competition

The school is organising a drawing competition on "Swachh Bharat" at 2.00 pm on 20th March 2019 in the school. Students who want to participate, must give their names to their class teacher by 12th of March.

(Preeti Verma) Head Mistress

silting of riverbeds or

\sim			. •				
a 1	11	es	tı.	a	n	C	•
\ ,	u		LI	1,		.7	•

(A)	Ansv	ver th	e following in one sentence.	$(2 \times 3 = 6)$
	(i)	In w	hich school is the competition organised?	
	Ans.			
	(ii)	Wha	t is the name of the headmistress?	
	Ans.			
	(iii)	Wha	t is the topic of the competition?	
	Ans.			
(B)	Ansv	ver th	e following questions.	(3×3=9)
	(i)	Fill i	in the blanks.	
		a)	The school is situated in district	ct.
		b)	The names are to be given by	
		c)	The names are to be given to	
	(ii)	Wha	t are the students asked to do?	
	Ans.			
	(iii)	Choo	ose the correct alternative by putting a tick (() mark.
		a)	There is a painting/drawing/handwriting co	ompetition at
			Mudpar.	
		b)	The notice was released on 3 rd March/ 12 th	March/20 th
			March.	
		c)	The school is a Nigam/Government/Private	e school.

Answer the following questions in about 10 to 25 words.

1	When will the child become sad?	(3)
-		
•	Why did Asha feel that her parents were partial?	(3)
	How many participants were there to exhibit the things? Name a	
1	two of them.	(3
-		
		(3
	What is Nirmal Hriday?	(3
_		

Q.11	Write any two activities that you did yesterday and what you would							
	do t	oday in 4 sentences.		$(1 \frac{1}{2} \times 4 = 6)$				
	You	may use these verbs - ea	t, go, read, write, play					
Ans.								
Q.12	Com	plete the bio data of yo	ur friend.	(1×6=6)				
	Nam	e						
	Fath	er's Name						
	Date	of Birth						
	Addı	ress						
	Num	aber of brothers/sisters						
	Hob	bies						
Q.13	Writ	te a slogan on any <u>two</u> c	of the given topics-	(3×2=6)				
	*	Ice cream/ Lassi						
	*	Mango/Apple						
	*	Khokho/ Kabaddi						
	*	Chess/ Carrom						
	*	India/ Chhattisgarh						

Ans.				
Q.14		nd Ra	nni meet at the vegetable market. They t	alk about the
	Rashmi &			$(1 \frac{1}{2} \times 4 = 6)$
	Rashmi	:	Hello! Good morning	
	Rani	:	Good morning	
	Rashmi	:		
	Rani	:		
	Rashmi	:		
	Rani	:		
	Rashmi	:		
	Rani	:		
	Rashmi	:		
	Rani	:		···

Q.15 Write about four to six sentences on the given picture. $(1\times6=6)$

You may use the given words.

(elephant, lion, tortoise, joker, pencil, bear, bone, play, smile, cage, there, happy, angry)



Ans.	